
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT Tuesday, 26 June 2018 

NSW Crown Holiday Parks Trust trading as: 

 

Management of Reflections Killalea Reserve  
 

The Trust took over management of Killalea Reserve (now Reflections Killalea 
Reserve) on 28 October 2016, in line with taking over nine inland holiday parks.   
 
With the assistance of Public Reserve Management Funding and the Trust’s own 
funds, we have implemented over $20 million in improvements to these previous 
(nine) state parks.   
 
One of the significant benefits that Reflections has, is that any surplus funds 
generated are used to both redevelop the parks, and to fund the significant open 
space for the benefit of people NSW.  These funds and investments come from 
running the commercial activities within our holiday parks.  
 
The local community have appreciated the Trust’s commitment to enhance the 
facilities at Reflections Killalea Reserve.  Reflections’ charter is to contribute to the 
Triple Bottom Line balancing the environment, social and economic outcomes. 
 
Killalea Reserve is a valued community asset and current management under 
Reflections Holiday Parks continues to see this Reserve managed in a respectful 
and professional way that enables communities to continue to enjoy this precious 
space. 
 
We enable the successful running of community events such as Sculptures at 
Killalea and the Farm’s Markets. 
 
To date, there has been no consultation or communication with the Reserve’s Trust 
or with management regarding change of management at Killalea Reserve. 
 
 
Steve Edmonds 
CEO, Reflections Holiday Parks 
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